
 

 
From: Vic Ranger >  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 9:39 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Boulton, Mark 
<mark.boulton@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; NB Investments UK Limited 

 
Subject: Re: S62A/2023/0023 - Eastfield Stables, May Walk, Elsenham Road, Stansted, Essex, 
 

Good morning Mark 

Apologies, I had overlooked responding to this earlier. 

Yes, I can confirm that the applicant agrees to the extension of time until 19 
March 2024. 

Kind regards 

Vic 

Ranger Management & Design Services  
 

 




